
Hi, 
I know that this is a very important subject and hopefully will be implemented soon. 
The main thing to implement is to force the supermarket to state for how much they but the 
products so people have visibility on how much they ate overcharging us. In particular fruit and 
vegetables which is outrageous. For example, they buy pepper in kg and sell it to is in unit price of 
3.99. What a steal! 
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